
In Conjunction with the responsible cat ownership education campaign, 44 cats were re-homed at the cat adoption 
drives in 2011.  
 
To encourage more adoptions, the drives will continue into 2012 on the 1

st
 Sunday of every month at The Pet Safari 

stores from 1:00PM to 6:00PM.  

*As of Dec 2012, CWS has reported more than 100 cats have been re-homed.  

 

For more details please visit www.catwelfare.org. For further information:Cat Welfare Society: Edna 9635 2747. 

    

  

  

 

http://www.catwelfare.org/

